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369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meeting—July 19 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  July 12 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— July 8 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting: 

None for the summer 

 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

John Deschenes 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Tom Chirokas 

  

No Meeting on July 5 or August 2: As is customary over the summer, a motion was passed to cancel 
the first Business Meeting in July and August.  We will still have a Surge meeting on July 12 and August 9. 

Feed the Homeless: We provided and cooked burgers and 
dogs on June 15 at the cookout at the Abundant Table.  We had 
great help, including an amazing assembly line inside and Fred 
Loewen and John Deschenes cooking outside (pictured).  Next 
month we are providing a meal at O’Neil Drive in Dedham on Ju-
ly 20 at 5:30.  Anyone who wants to help, just show up there. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had our annual Mystery Ride on 
June 4.  We went to dinner at Conrads and then everyone went 
to  The Parched Painter, which is a place where the whole group 
paints their own picture at the direction of  a leader there.  We 
have a few Picassos in the group and maybe a few daubers, too.  

Everyone enjoyed themselves.  The event was tinged with sadness because Shaun McKenna’s fa-
ther passed away that day so Shaun and Kathy could not at-
tend.  The SKC takes the summer off.  See you in September! 

Officers for 2016-2017: The ballot was slightly changed 
from what was originally proposed.  RJ Razon asked to be re-
moved because he is not able to attend meetings regularly 
due to family commitments.  Richard Bingell was moved to the 
Inside Guard slot.  After that, all officers were voted in unani-
mously. 

Knight of the Year: Grand Knight Shaun McKenna nomi-
nated Paul Hart for Knight of the Year.  Paul stepped up and 
took over the Financial Secretary’s position when our former 
FS died suddenly.  Paul is also at almost every Council event 
and is one of our most active members.  He also took his 4th 
Degree.  Pictured are the GK and Paul receiving his award.  
Congratulations Paul on the well deserved award. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: July, 2016 

Motions brought forward in April: Motion 1 did not pass.   Motion 2 did pass.  Motion 3 was 
withdrawn because the Building Association had already donated a flag to St. Mary’s.  This all 
occurred in the June 7 meeting. 

Scholarships: The scholarship 
winners ($1000 each) were Chris Ca-
navan and Paul Riley.  Congratula-
tions to both.  Pictured to the right are 
Chris Canavan with his parents Gerry 
and Lynette and Charles  Black, PBK 
and Robert Black, PGK 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next 
Hour of Adoration is on Friday July 9 
at 8PM.  It’s a time for quiet, peaceful 
reflection with our Savior there to 
guide you.  Please join us. 

Membership:  There are no de-
grees planned for July. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 

of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Flag Day Parade:  We had several members march 
in the Flag Day Parade.  We combined with St. Mary’s 
150th.  We had a beautiful night for the parade and as 
usual the people of the town loved it, especially the kids 
as we threw out tootsie rolls.  Thanks also to Andy Law-
lor, PGK for lending his truck for the occasion. 

Bishop Minihan Assembly Faithful Navigator: For 
the first time in 20 years, the Faithful Navigator of the 
Bishop Minihan Assembly is from our Council.  Our 
Treasurer, Sir Knight Frank Galvin accepted the post of 
Faithful Navigator.  Congratulations, Frank.  Pictured is 
Frank accepting the gavel from outgoing FN Mike Gia-
calone. 

KC Club:  $25 prizes to Rita Girard, Louis Little, 
James O’Connell, Chris Kirwin 

Attendance Prize: $178 for Paul McMurtry (not present) 

and $189 for Charlie Black (present) 

There were no motions brought forward in June. 

Steve Riley, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


